
4/20/2021 Mail - Murphy, Michael (Alderman) - Outlook

https://outlook.office365.com/mail/id/AAQkAGUxZDE2MGM4LTdlMmMtNGZmYy1iYzhjLTBkZTc2MDY5MzJlOQAQALas9uOlxE3XiliNT9gBwzM%3D 1/2

RE: Letter from Alderman Murphy

Loebel, Karen <Karen.Loebel@da.wi.gov>
Fri 3/26/2021 9:54 AM
To:  Murphy, Michael (Alderman) <mmurph@milwaukee.gov>; Byrne, Jennifer <Jennifer.Byrne@milwaukee.gov>

Thank you so much for the inquiry about the DA’s Office con�nued par�cipa�on in the Task Force.
 
Our office is working very closely with the City, County, and Medical College, to develop OD-PHAST/VR-PHAST
processes based on the Covid UEOC model.  Given our par�cipa�on in COSSAP planning and other ini�a�ves, such
as the Overdose Fatality Reviews,  I think the �me we have to devote to the Task Force is limited.  I know that law
enforcement interests are otherwise extremely well represented on the Task Force, so I think the Task Force
would be be�er served if the DA’s Office withdraws, and another member can be found.
 
The DA’s Office remains completely commi�ed to the goals and strategies of the Task Force and will remain a
partner in any way we can.  If there is data or other support we can provide, please let me know.
 
Thank you again,
 
Karen
 
 
Karen Loebel
Deputy District A�orney
Milwaukee County District A�orney’s Office
Violent Crimes Unit
(414) 278-4626 (Desk – 219 SB)
(414) 278-3029 (Desk – 110 CJF)
(414) 510-4349 (Cell)
 
 
 
From: Murphy, Michael (Alderman) [mailto:mmurph@milwaukee.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 11:26 AM 
To: Loebel, Karen <Karen.Loebel@da.wi.gov> 
Subject: Le�er from Alderman Murphy
 
Ms. Loebel,
 
Please see the a�ached le�er sent at the request of Alderman Murphy. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jenn Byrne
Legisla�ve Aide, Alderman Murphy 10th District 
200 East Wells Street – 2nd Floor | Milwaukee, WI  53202
414.286.2074
jennifer.byrne@milwaukee.gov
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